
Christmas is coming! 

There are lots of things happening in school over the next few weeks in relation to Christmas—here 
are some of them! 

Pop December 14th into your calendar—this will be our Christmas Jumper Day in school where 
children can wear jumpers with sparkles and baubles and lots more! Donations will be going to Marie 
Curie.  It is also the day for our School Christmas Dinner. If your child doesn’t normally have a school 

dinner we would ask that they send their money in for the Christmas dinner on 
Monday 10th December (KS2 children only).  Can KS1 children please tell their 
teachers they would like a Christmas dinner before Monday 10th December.  

Year 1 are having a special  Christmas Craft Afternoon on Wednesday 
12th December—Early Years are also inviting parents in to do 
Christmas Crafts on Monday 17th December.  

Parents of children in KS2 are invited into school for a special Christmas Performance 
(music and singing)  on the  morning of 20th December at 9:30am.  

Attendance 

Each week in our ‘Cheer Assembly’ we are celebrating classes with the best 

attendance. Last week the children were told all about the special attendance 

treat  the winners of this term’s attendance will receive —a visit to the 

Panto! Who will it be? 
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Keeping Children Safe Online 

Just to remind you that you can access really useful information about 

children being safe online at   https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

The world changes. Children don't. 

As parents we may not be familiar with the different social medias out there...however 

it is our responsibility to make sure our children are keeping safe online.  

Christmas Parties 

 Year 6’s Christmas Party is on the afternoon of Wednesday 19th 

December 

 Year 3 and 4’s Christmas Party is on the afternoon of Monday 17th 

December 

 Year 2’s  and Year 5’s Christmas Party is on the afternoon of Tuesday 18th December 

 Year 1, and Nursery and Reception Christmas parties are on the afternoon of Thursday 20th 

December 



Come and join the children for their Christmas Nativity  

 

 KS1 Christmas Nativity will be on Tuesday 18th December at 9:30 am 

 Reception and Nursery Nativity will be on  Wednesday 19th December at 9:30am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents and Carers are invited. It would be lovely to see you there.  

School Winter Fair 

 

Our school Winter Fair is taking place on Thursday 13th December straight 

after school.  There will be Teddy Tombolas, Raffles, and games for the children such as 

‘Pin the Tail on the Reindeer!’.  

Joanne Jameson (our Family Support Worker) has a plea for you all….do you have 

anything that could be used for a Bottle Tombola or as raffle prizes?   

Christmas Film Night 

On Tuesday 4th December we will be having a Film Night. For a 

small charge children will be able to stay at school a little later so 

that parents can do some Christmas shopping. We will be sending 

out a permission letter  this week for you to complete .  

Polite Reminder 

Can we please remind parents that using offensive language on the school site is not 

acceptable. It has been drawn to our attention that some parents are not respecting these 

guidelines.  

Children need to have adult role models who show them the right way to communicate. It is 

not acceptable that children hear offensive language being used by parents. Please respect 

this.  


